PROPOSAL FOR MADISON PARK WHEN WE RETURN TO
WORSHIP IN THE BUILDING:

This is to inform the congregation on how we plan to go forward when it is time
to re-open the church building. This proposal will only be enforced in keeping
with the governor’s policies on re-opening the state.
SOME TIME IN JUNE
1. Doors will be propped open for no-touch entry and exit.
2. There will be a table in the foyer with the sealed communion sets,
bulletins, and other materials.
3. Entryways will have disinfectant wipes.
4. Restrooms have antibacterial soap.
5. Place contribution in the basket on the table.
6. We will have only Sunday morning worship (10:30 am).
7. There will be no classes Sunday or Wednesday (continue using Zoom on
Wednesday night).
8. Keep families (that live in the same house) together as a group. Keep 6-
foot distance from other family groups.
9. Family groups can include extended family (grandparents, aunts, uncles,
etc.)
10. Re-Start talks about the merger with the Tukwila Church of Christ.
HOPEFULLY IN JULY
1. Continue with items from June Except
a. Sit with some space between families but can be less than 6 feet.
b. When comfortable, begin some social contact.
2. We will also have worship Sunday afternoon (2:30 pm).
3. Begin working to go forward with the merger with the Tukwila Church of
Christ.
STARTING IN AUGUST
1. We will re-examine the concerns of the church and move toward a
normal day of worship
a. We can begin serving communion and passing collection trays.
b. We can begin some social contact (handshaking).
2. We will consider other options for:
a. Fellowship meals
b. Restart Bible classes both Sunday and Wednesday night
5. Complete the merger



